
Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for choosing [Chiropractic Clinic Name] for your chiropractic care. We hope that 

your experience with us has met your expectations and contributed positively to your health 

journey. 

Your feedback is essential to us as we strive to improve our services and provide the best 

possible care to our patients. We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to 

share your thoughts about your experience with our clinic. 

Please consider the following questions: 

• How would you rate your overall experience? 

• Were our staff and services satisfactory? 

• What suggestions do you have for us to improve? 

You can reply to this email or share your feedback through [link to feedback form]. Your 

responses will remain confidential and will be used solely for the purpose of enhancing our 

services. 

Thank you once again for trusting us with your health. We look forward to your valuable 

feedback. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Chiropractic Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


